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During the winter months, our kids tend to spend more
time indoors with rainy and snowy days. Some kids are
happy reading, doing art projects, or playing games.
Many children become attached to their computers and
ipads. Kids can spend hours playing online games,
texting with friends, watching youtube videos, or
watching television. Research indicates that these
extended hours of social isolation, lack of exercise,
little creative thought, or no participation in team
activities can contribute to various mental and physical
health challenges. Additionally, many parents lack the
skill or time required to provide adequate screen time
supervision that ensures our children are safe when
using various social media applications or platforms.

Guiding Our Kids’ Screen Time
Common Sense Media at www.commonsensemedia.org  provides
parents with movie reviews, book reviews, TV reviews,
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game reviews, and parenting guidance on how parents can
manage devices and screen time for families. When
teaching parents about time management for kids, I ask
parents to document their use of time for each 24-hour
period in one week. For example, parents may consider
the amount of time spent talking with their children,
performing their job at work, completing household
responsibilities, exercising, providing community
services, socializing, sleeping, and using technology.
When reviewing their time management for one week, many
parents find that they spend very limited time with
their children each day. Most parents are sleep deprived
and waste too much time on tech devices each day. When
parents consider what they can do to address these
issues, most will take the time to talk with their
children about their own screen time use and time
management weaknesses.

Living a Balanced Life
Through weekly family meetings, parents and their
children can strategize how they can support each
other’s healthy development. When parents share with
their children their personal challenges and model
effective problem-solving strategies, they are teaching
their children how to effectively resolve personal and
family challenges. Weekly family meetings ensure that
families will thrive even when life becomes challenging
and hopeless.

Much peace and success as you and your children strive
to manage balance and loving support for each other in
your daily lives.



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


